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MEMORANDUM 
 

  TO:  Mayor Winstead and City Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Bonita Roznos, Deputy City Clerk 
   
DATE:  June 10, 2014 
 
RE: Documents received at 6/9/14 Council Meeting 
 
CC: Debbie Tarry, City Manager 
                        John Norris, Assistant City Manager 
 
 
Attached hereto are documents received from the public at the June 9, 2014 City Council 
Business Meeting. 
 

1) Public comment regarding TruGreen Landcare Contract by Nancy Morris, 
Shoreline Resident.  
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